Strategic Communication Branch

10 February 2015

Kate Doherty
Coroner's Registrar

CORONERS COURT OF VICTORIA

65 Kavanagh Street
Southbank VIC 3006

Dear Kate,

Choices for boys program

Thank you for letter dated 24 September 2014 on the coroner’s investigation into the death of

Nathan A Roberts-Nunan.

The Department of Justice acknowledge the Coroner’'s recommendation that the Department
of Justice use the circumstances of the death of Nathan Andrew Roberts-Nunan, born 3 April
1988, in the ‘Choices for Boys’ program.

We are in the progress of integrating Mr Roberts-Nunan’s death into the Choices for Boys
program. The circumstances in this case may help teenagers aged between 15 and 17 years
of age appreciate the importance of considering the consequences of their actions, walking
away from violent situations and never carrying a weapon.

Yours sincerely

enevieve Dolan
Director

Strategic Communication Branch

Department of Justice & Regulation

Level 30

121 Exhibition Street
Melbourne Victoria 3000
Telephone: (03) 8684 0300
Telephone: (03) 8684 0311
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